

## August 12, 2021 Label Language Stewardship Committee 2021 ASPCRO Annual Board of Directors Meeting Report

On behalf of the ASPCRO Label Language Stewardship Committee (Committee), I submit the following report to the Executive Board (Board) for the 2021 Annual Board of Directors Meeting.

Committee Members: Andrew Architect, National Pest Management Association (NPMA); Greg Baumann, Nisus Corporation; Jonathan Berger, BASF; Jan Brill, Bayer CropScience LP; Meshea Brodie, BASF; Allison Cuellar (Secretary, ASPCRO), Texas Department of Agriculture; Judy Fersch, BASF; Liza Trossbach (Past-President, ASPCRO), Virginia Department of Agriculture & Consumer Services (VDACS); Jim Fredericks, NPMA; Alvin Harris, Washington D.C. District Department of Environment; Russ Horton, HomeTeam; Ken Kendall, Ensystex, Inc.; Dr. Mel Kyle, Consultant; Derrick Lastinger, Georgia Department of Agriculture; Tim McPherson, Douglas Products; Bonnie Rabe, Rollins; Nina Rao, BASF; Micah Raub (Chair), VDACS; David Scott, Office of the Indiana State Chemist; John Scott, Colorado Department of Agriculture; Julie Spagnoli, JM Specialty Consulting; Buzz Vance, Nebraska Department of Agriculture; Mike Weyman, Clemson University; Jim Wright, Jim Wright Consulting, LLC; Thomas Wright, Pest Pro Academy.

The committee last met prior to the 2020 ASPCRO Board of Directors Annual Meeting and Report to the Membership. One member, Russ Horton of HomeTeam, was added to the committee in March of 2021. There has not been any further committee activity since prior to the 2020 meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Much B Raule

Micah Raub, Chair